
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a great couple of weeks at North Beckton with lots of ’love of reading’ activities for World Book 

Day, including a parent phonics workshop. There are some photos on this newsletter but many more on the  

gallery section of the school website.  Please be aware, after todays issue, the newsletter will be published on a 

fortnightly basis.  Therefore, the next newsletters this term will be sent out via study-bugs and be available on 

the school website on 17th March and then 31st March. 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

Mrs Kettory 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY WINNERS 

Well-done to everyone who  dressed up for world book day– children and adults alike.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief 

CHILDREN ARE WELCOME TO DRESS UP IN NON-UNIFORM (ANY RED CLOTHING) 
ON FRIDAY 17TH MARCH AND BRING IN A DONATION OF 50P. 

HOW YOUR DONATIONS HELP 
The money raised will help support people struggling with the cost-of-living crisis and tackle 
issues such as homelessness, mental health problems, and food poverty here in the UK and around the world. 

 PHONICS WORKSHOP 

Thank-you to all parents who attended 

our phonics workshop the feed back 

was very positive! 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week 3 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

 

Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

“Do the little things” – Random Acts of Kindness  

Why do the little things matter in life? What are the little things? 
(manners, a smile, a hug etc.) 

Attendance Winners This Week 

Class with the highest attendance : 

KS1: 1N 

KS2: 3A 

Perfect Punctuality – 4M – 6K 

CLASS PHOTO DAY  

We will be having our class photos taken 
on Tuesday 14th March. Please make 

sure your child is looking ‘super smart’ and in full school 
uniform on that day.  

Key Dates for your Diary 

ESOL Class Session 2 Thursday 9th March from 1:15pm

– 3:15pm  

Class Photo Day Tuesday 14th March 

Parents’ evenings will take place on Monday 13th and 

Tuesday 14th March (No clubs on these days) 

Possible Strike Days Wednesday 15th & Thursday 

16th March TBC 

Dress up in red for comic relief and donate 50p–   

Friday 17th March 

Maths Workshop for Parents/Carers -  Thursday 23rd 

March 9:00am-10:00am 

Where: Beckton Globe 
Library 

When: Friday 17th 
March, 4-5pm 

For British Science 
Week, we are hosting fun and free paper marbling work-
shops with Liva Donina, PhD student at Imperial College 
London. 
She will be showing us where art meets science through 
a fun and free Paper Marbling Workshop. 

Mrs Dereli 

We have to say goodbye and good luck to Mrs Dereli 
who leaves us this week to start her maternity leave.  
We wish her and her new baby the very best of luck. 

When: Tuesday 7th March, 7pm-9pm 

Where: St Marks Church and Centre 

What: Beckton Ward 
Panel Meeting, Meet 
your  neighbour's, your 
safer neighbourhood 
team and council offic-
ers to discuss issues of crime and community safety in 
Beckton. 

Join us on  
Saturday 11th 

March, 10:30am to 
12:00pm for a Win-
ter Clothing Sale. 

 
There will be 

a variety of adults 
and children’s sec-
ond-hand clothing 

for sale  
including hats, 
scarfs, fleeces, 

waterproof jackets, 
coats etc. 

 
All items between 
£1 and £2 

Multi-use Games 
Cage, Terrance 
Brown Arc, Hermit 
Road Park, Bethell 
Avenue 


